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The ACM Midwest Region Interim Board conducted an election in May and June to fill 

five seats on its Board of Directors. The goal was for the organization to achieve Regular 

status, rather than Interim status, within the Alliance for Community Media.  

 

Nominations closed on Friday, April 29, 2016, during the Annual Meeting in Madison, Wis. 

The nominees for the five seats were the following: Ross Rowe, Jim Knightwright, Javier 

Cedillo, Mike Rennels and Ted Arbeiter. 

 

The nominees sent short bios and statements to Election Chair Jennifer Erickson on or 

before Friday, May 6. 

 

ACM Midwest Board President Tina Wilson opened the voting process on Friday, May 13, 

and closed it on Wednesday, June 8. The election took place on-line, via Survey 

Monkey. 

 

Of the 23 voting members in the ACM Midwest Region, 19 voted (83%). The resulting 

votes made official the following board members for the five open seats. Each will serve 

a two-year term. 

 Ted Arbeiter 

 Javier Cedillo 

 Jim Knightwright 

 Mike Rennels 

 Ross Rowe 

 

Congratulations to our new board members! 

 

Next year at this time, four more seats will come open for election. The process will 

follow the same guidelines as articulated in the ACM Midwest Region’s Bylaws. 

 

 

 


